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3/11/2014 1:41:16 PM

magistrate

Katherine: Please have John Carroll contact me in reference to the Clarendon County magistrate position that was
recently confrimed. The effective date is July 1 but my intention was that it become effective immediately. That
position replaces a magistrate who resigned for personal family reasons. They really need him working in Clarendon
County to help ease the workload burden. Also, the new magistrate is scheduled to go to school next week. Thanks.
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